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Ubley Wraparound Care 2024 -2025 

Monday 1st July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to confirm the resumption of our Wraparound Care, 

at Ubley Primary School, which will run Monday - Friday both Breakfast and After School Club from 

September 2024.  

We deeply appreciate your patience and understanding regarding the recent cancellations. We recognise 

the inconvenience they may have caused and we want to assure you that this decision was not made 

lightly, the Thursday and Friday had to be cancelled until the end of this academic year due to the 

wraparound care not being financially viable. Your feedback has been crucial for us and we promise to 

keep you better informed about any future changes. 

We are excited to announce that to improve consistency and experience, a new member of staff has 

joined our wraparound care team last week. Sandra will be leading both the breakfast and after school 

club, ensuring a stable and engaging environment for your children. Sandra will hopefully be joining us 

before the end of term so that she is able to introduce herself before September and get to know the 

club, children and yourselves better.  

After discussions with the school, we've agreed to run these clubs on a regular schedule and review their 

viability on a termly basis. We have also coordinated with the school regarding extracurricular clubs to 

minimise scheduling conflicts. 

Please note, for the club to run smoothly, we require a minimum attendance of eight children. If 

attendance consistently falls below this number, we have provisionally consulted with the school about 

possible alternatives, including merging with the East Harptree Wraparound Care—an option that is viable 

for next year if necessary (unfortunately this was not viable to implement this term). 

Your continual feedback is invaluable to us. We aim to avoid cancellations and ensure the club’s success, 

adhering still to our booking terms. Our full list of policies and procedures including our Booking T&C’s can 

be viewed on our website: https://phsports.co.uk/policies-procedures/ . 

Bookings for the Autumn Term (September – December 2024) are now live. Should you have any 

questions or need further details, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at bookings@phsports.co.uk. 

Thanking you once again for your cooperation and support. We are committed to providing a reliable and 

enriching club experience and look forward to welcoming your children in September. 

Warm regards, 

Dan Rogers 

Bristol & BANES Operations Manager 
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